
County of Bruce 
Planning & Development Department 
1243 MacKenzie Road 
Port Elgin, ON  N0H 2C6 
brucecounty.on.ca  
226-909-5515 

May 20, 2024 
File Numbers: L-2024-007, Z-2024-025 

Public Meeting Notice 
You’re invited to a Public Meeting to consider proposed 
changes to the Town of Saugeen Shores Local Official Plan 
and Zoning By-law at the Nuclear Innovation Institute 
Monday, June 17, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. 
The purpose of this application is to consider amendments to the Town of Saugeen Shores 
Official Plan and Zoning By-law addressing the following matters: Conformity with the 
implementation amendment to the Bruce County Official Plan; Introduction of On-Farm 
Diversification as per the Bruce County Official Plan and Provincial Policy Statement; 
Encouraging intensification and diversification of housing;Changes to parking provisions; and 
Official Plan and Zoning By-law housekeeping changes. 

Learn more 
Additional information about the application is available online at 
https://www.brucecounty.on.ca/active-planning-applications. Information can also be viewed in 
person at the County of Bruce Planning Office noted above, between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. 
(Monday to Friday).  The Planner on the file is: Coreena Smith 

Have your say 
Prior to the meeting, questions, concerns, or objections about the application can be sent by 
email to bcplpe@brucecounty.on.ca, by mail (address above), or to 226-909-5515. Comments 
and opinions submitted prior to decision will become part of the public record. Comments will 
be provided to the Committee for its consideration. 

How to access the public meeting 
The Public Meeting will be held in a hybrid format (virtual or in-person) at the Nuclear Innovation 
Institute, located at 620 Tomlinson Drive, Port Elgin.  For information on how to participate in the 
public meeting, please visit the municipal website at https://www.saugeenshores.ca/en/index.aspx 
under “News and Public notices.”  Please contact the Town at clerk@saugeenshores.ca or 519-
832-2008, extension 100 if you have any questions regarding how to participate in the meeting. 

Stay in the loop 
If you’d like to be notified of the decision of the approval authority on the proposed 
application(s), you must make a written request to the Bruce County Planning Department.  
For more information about this matter, including information about appeal rights, contact 
bcplpe@brucecounty.on.ca. 
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